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Information Sheet 
Celebrating success 
One effective way of engaging your membership and strengthening your Early Years 

Network is to celebrate successes. Not all successes are big, completion successes. It is 

often worthwhile to celebrate progress and small achievements. 

Some of the ways you can celebrate success are: 

• starting your meetings by asking members to identify something that has gone well 

in the community since the last meeting 

• celebrating new services 

• holding social or networking events. 

• holding events marking occasions such as Harmony Week, Families Week and 
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